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1 May 2024

SPRING OUTING

This year’s Spring Outing is to be held at Killymoon Golf Club on Wednesday 22 May.

The first tee has been booked from 1.00 – 2.30pm. Please try to tee off earlier rather than
later and avoid slow play, so that people can get away in the evening at a reasonable hour.
This also assists the catering.

Greenfees (£25) must be paid at the Pro Shop prior to commencing your round except for our
sponsors for whom the Society will pay the greenfees.

Evening meal - there will be the usual range of meals.

Please ensure that all players complete the list in the Pro Shop indicating their meal
choice. The cost of the Evening Meal will be approximately £20 except for those of you
wanting a steak for which there is an additional supplement of £10.

Prices have not been confirmed in time for this notification.

PLEASE NOTE: Could you please ensure to pay our Captain prior to the meal.

Ladies are welcome to play.

The Autumn outing is to be held on Wednesday 4 September at Edenmore Golf Club.

If you no longer wish to receive these notifications please let me know.

Finally, after 30 years or so of being secretary, I have regretfully decided to resign from the
post. My resignation will take effect from the Autumn Outing. Traditionally the post of
Secretary has been filled by a member of DAERA. So if any DAERA member would like to
volunteer to take over from me then please let me know before the Autumn Outing.

Michael Sherrey
Secretary
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